LEOVYD'S RECISTER OF SHIIPPING

e e

} 21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

18th November, 1958.

Dear Sir,

F'ﬂn (H)Q 8.8, "RAHKIN"

With reference to your memorandum
of the 31st October, it is noted that this
vessel 15 leid up pending a declslon on
her future.

The Owners should be advised that
the Committee agreed at their meeting today
that it would be in order for the outstanding
surveys to remain in abeyance meantime, but
they should be dealt with before the vessel
again proceeds to sea.

I shall be glad to receive your further
advice when more information is available.

Yours faithfully,

i Clerk to the
: Classification Committee.

Vilhelm Nielsen,fsq.,
THORSHAVN.,

Lloyd's Registef’
Foundation
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